
                                                                                                  

 

 
 

 

 
 

Matt Machado, Deputy CAO  
Director of Public Works  

701 Ocean Street, Room 410 
Santa Cruz, CA  95060 

 

 
 

PINEHURST DR. & GREENBRIER DR. PEDESTRIAN IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

SLURRY SEAL AND TRAFFIC STRIPING 
 

The County of Santa Cruz Department of Public Works has announced that slurry seal work will take 

place at the intersection of  Pinehurst Drive and Greenbrier Drive on Wednesday, March 30, 2022, with 

traffic striping taking place one week later on Wednesday, April 6, 2022, weather permitting.  Traffic 

will be subject to delays with potential lane closures between the hours of 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  The 

Department of Public Works would like the motoring public to avoid this area if possible or be prepared 

for delays.  Up to date information on County maintained roads in Santa Cruz County is available online 

at http://www.sccroadclosure.org/ . 
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PRESS RELEASE 
Date:  March 28, 2022  
Release:   Immediately 
Contacts    
County:  Cristina Crocker, Resident Engineer 
  (831) 477-3956 
  Cristina.crocker@santacruzcounty.us 
Contractor:  Ramon Ramirez, Innovate Concrete 
  (408) 639-1920 
  ramirez@innovateinc.us  
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